
   
 

MONTVIEW BOULEVARD PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

W E E K L Y  U P D A T E  
Week of May 23, 2021 
 

1. Historic plaster restoration work is continuing in the Miller Center and Heritage Center.  

2. Window restoration has started in the Miller Center Tower. Windows have been removed and 

taken off site for leaded glass and wood sash restoration.  

3. Beam pockets for new lantern structure are being installed in the existing stone.  

4. Recessed shade pockets are being installed above the Miller Center windows.  

5. Asbestos abatement in the narthex is complete.  

 



   

 
 


